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From: beeinyourgarden@everyactioncustom.com
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 7:46:25 AM
To: CPP-antideg-comments
Subject: Continuing Planning Process & Antidegradation Implementation Methodology
Importance: Normal


Dear Jacob Harper,

As you know, we are in the midst of destroying our planet-Earth-by altering the climate with our old fashioned 
destructive ways. Nothing is more important than our air, water and soil. We must learn how to live in 
harmony with nature. Relaxing any standard in place to protect these resources is unacceptable. No amount 
of pollution is acceptable. Would I pay more for clean energy?  YES!  Would I give up my car for public 
transport or to buy an electric vehicle?  YES! We all must. 

I urge DEQ to protect the streams and lakes my fellow Arkansans and I use for drinking water, wildlife 
watching, fishing, swimming, and boating. Please be sure that the CPP and AIM:

-Protect high quality streams in our state and national parks, wildlife refuges, and wilderness areas from new 
pollution.
-Properly establish protected baseline water quality through testing and data analysis.
-Account for non-point sources of pollution when making point source permitting decisions.

Further, I support the the comments submitted by Ozark Water Watch, Arkansas Public Policy Panel, and 
their partners.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Ms Deborah Meldahl
7 Narragansett Pl  Sherwood, AR 72120-2512
beeinyourgarden@icloud.com
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